Spring Safeguarding Newsletter



Together we build understanding

Our Safeguarding Team



Mr A Torr
Deputy Headteacher
Designated
Safeguarding Lead



Mrs J Gundy Headteacher Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead



Mrs T Ali
Assistant Headteacher
Deputy Designated
Safeguarding Lead



Mrs S Channon
Parent Support Officer
Deputy Designated
Safeguarding Lead

Attendance this year...

Reception	95.76%
Year 1	93.52%
Year 2	95.31%
Year 3	96.36%
Year 4	95.51%
Year 5	96.09%
Year 6	96.35%
Whole School	95.55%
Expected attendance	<u>96.00%</u>

Let us know!

If you're child is going to be absent from school, please notify us at the earliest opportunity and for every day that they will be absent.

Contact us via phone or email. School Office: 0161 766 4876 Email: Unsworth@bury.gov.uk

Online Safety

During Spring Term, the children were involved in an assembly dedicated to 'Online Safety Day' in February.

The assembly talked about all the wonderful things that the internet can provide, but also educated the children on the potential dangers of the internet if it is not used safely.

Some of the themes discussed were:

- Social media platforms
- Not talking to strangers on gaming platforms
- Not opening emails from people who you do not know
 - Not Sharing your pictures and personal details online
 - Online bullying
- Looking after your well-being online.

